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General Comment 

With the implementation of this proposed rule, I feel that it has great validity for the subject 
matter at hand here. Coal mining as a whole, is a tough enough job as it is with tremendous 
danger all around and ruthless work. With what is at stake for these workers, the rule here 
allows the environmental structure in which the workers conduct their work in, needs to be a 
more safe and reliable standard. I feel that with what this rule can declare through the MSHA, is 
the safety of our miners and give less of a concern for the conditions they conduct their work in 
and more of a positive outlook for the environment they occupy in. I do not see nothing wrong 
for what this rule proposes and see it as only having positive outcomes if pushed through. There 
are many ways to look at this but in a more general kind of look, we just want our working men 
and women to work in a safe environment in which they can strive to put food on the table with 
the addition for less concern of their workplace and more concern on producing what is at hand. 
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